
Public Information Session 
Route 79/Davol Street Corridor, Fall River 
What is happening? 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will hold public informational 
sessions that will provide plans and information about the preliminary redesign of the Route79 / 
Davol Street Corridor in Fall River, between The Cove Restaurant and the Veteran’s Memorial 
Bridge. The sessions will be conducted as an open house in which participants are invited to join at 
any time during the morning or evening session. 

How will this affect you? 
The project is intended to increase connectivity, improve safety, and promote economic 
development. The preliminary design will lower Route 79 and replace it with boulevard with bicycle 
and pedestrian accommodations. The design also frees up multiple parcels for potential future 
development. This project seeks to balance transportation needs – meet the needs of local and 
regional residents – while supporting economic development opportunities. 

When 
August 18, 2021 

9:00 am to 12:00 pm and from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

Where 
Fall River Heritage State Park Visitors Center 
Davol Street 
Fall River, MA, 02720 

Visit https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings and/or 
www.mass.gov/route-79-davol-street-corridor-improvements for more information. 

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT provides 
reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as appropriate. 

To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact Valerie Kilduff by phone [857-262-9628], relay 7-1-1, or by email 
[Valerie.kilduff@state.ma.us]. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange 
services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business 
days before the meeting. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: dotfeedbackhighway@dot.state.ma.us Please submit any written statements regarding the 
proposed undertaking to: Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: 
Major Projects, PROJECT FILE NO. [608049] 
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